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NORTHERN STARS PLAYER VISIT
Monday 2nd August 2021

Téna koutou e nga Matua,

We are pleased to announce that the Northern Stars franchise and players have accepted the
invitation to attend our Kura for a 2 hour netball session with our students who currently
participate at the Auckland Netball Centre competition. This netball skills event is scheduled for
Wednesday 4t of August from 12.30pm-2.30pm here in our Kura gym. Please ensure your
child is well equipped with correct footwear, large water to sip on, some snacks and black
shorts. We will provide students with a Kura sports top.

We have also been advised that there will be some filming taking place during the session so
we are seeking permission from whanau to allow the Northern Stars media team to take photos
and videos of your child. Please indicate below if you DO NOT allow filming of your child
otherwise, we will assume they have your permission.

First game back for term 3

The season resumes next week on Thursday 5% of August but as we have teacher only days,
games scheduled for this week will be cancelled and will resume for our Kura 12" August. The
final date for this season is Thursday 2" September.

Prize giving

We think our players deserve an end of season prize giving so are currently organising a small
celebration for the 9th of September. Further information will be sent out closer to the date.

Noho ora mai,

Olivia Chap 4
Kaiako Hakinakina

NORTHERN STARS NETBALL VISIT

| do give permission for to attend
and participate in the Northern Stars netball skills session held here at the Kura

O | DO NOT give permission for filming of my child (Please tick if applicable)

Signed: Date:
(Parent/Guardian/Caregiver)




